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28 October 201 1 

Ref: Waste Licence Application Ref: WO129-03 

Dear Ms. Rooney, 

I refer to your letter dated 10 October 201 1 in relation to your application to the Agency for a 
review of a waste licence for your integrated waste management facility at Hollywood Great, Nag’s 
Head, Naul, Co. Dublin. 

Your application was received by the Agency on 17 December 2010. I note that unsolicited 
additional information was received on 4 July 201 1 and again on 20 July 201 1. I note that the 
Agency, on 9 August 201 1, received a reply from you in relation to an Article 14(2)(b)(ii) request 
for additional infomiation. Our acknowledgement of receipt of this information was sent to you on 
16 August 2011 at which time we advised that your Article 14(2)(b)(ii) response was being 
assessed. 

I appreciate your understanding in relation to the current resourcing demands on the Agency, and I 
also appreciate your concern at the fact that the processing of your waste licence review application 
has not, as yet, been completed. 

I can advise that your application for a review of your waste licence is being actively assessed. 
Apart from the information contained in your application, the Agency is also considering the 57 

likely that thqrocess to assess your application and the submission received will not be completed 
before early 201 2, however, we will endeavour to complete the process earlier, if at all possible. 
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If you have any other quGries in relation to your application, please feel free to contact the relevant 
licensing inspector, Mr Brian Meaney on 053-9160652, or email, b.meaney@,epa.ie . 

Yours sincerely, 

Laura Burke 
Director Office of Licensing, Climate & Resource Use 


